
  
  

 
 
July 8, 2005 
 
 
 
Subject: Class 2 permissive change description 

FCC ID: EO9-G5R 
   
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This is a class 2 permissive change to extend the maximum frequency of our G5R 
handheld from 957 to 960MHz.  No modifications were made to the device in order to do 
this.  It is merely to allow us to ship the transmitter with the frequency value in the 
configuration file loaded at frequencies in the upper portion of the MAS band. 
 
This permissive change is for the US only.  We do not wish to pursue a permissive 
change to our frequency range in Canada at this time. 
 
If you have any questions, then please feel free to contact me at 507-837-5264.  I can also 
be reached by email at drew.rosenberg@itron.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Drew Rosenberg 
Regulatory Engineer 
Itron, Inc. 
2401 North State Street 
Waseca, MN 56093 
Phone:  (507)-837-5264 
Fax:  (507)-837-5200 
Drew.rosenberg@itron.com 
 
 
 
 


